
HOSA October 
Newsletter 

Hello, The Academy at Smith, we would like to 

announce events and important dates for the month of October 

of our 2021-2022 HOSA chapter. 

October is Breast Cancer Awareness Month, please join 

HOSA in Pink Friday! On October 15th, we will wear pink in 

order to recognize this 

month.  

Reminders for HOSA 

members:  

- Regional conference 

is November 13th 

- Deadline to register 

for the conference is 

October 7th  

- Please Submit your 

$30 for registration 

to Ms. Lynch by  

Thursday October 7th before 2:00pm 

 

  


